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The main topics of this Special Issue will be medical
diseases in vulnerable populations, including migrants,
ethnical and social minorities, people experiencing
homelessness. In this Special Issue, we aim to publish
reviews, original articles, clinical studies, case reports,
and case series that could help clinicians to better
understand the pathology, etiology, diagnosis,
prevention, and management of medical conditions in
vulnerable populations. Many of those persons are
especially fragile, refugees, children, women and
disabled people, and very litte is known about the
healthcare needs of these groups. This Special Issue is
an opportunity to discuss recent findings to improve
clinical decision-making and care of medical disorders
affecting this target of population on studies conducted
worldwide. Review papers are also welcome.  
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of
the ever increasing number of subfields being created.
This open access journal Applied Sciences has been
started to link these subfields, so researchers can cut
through the forest and see the surrounding, or quite
distant fields and subfields to help develop his/her own
research even further with the aid of this multi-
dimensional network.
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